
New Business 

Department: Finance Presenter(s): Jennifer Pike 

Contact(s): Don Warn 

Subject: Appointment of Tax Collector 

Brief Summary: Pursuant to North Carolina General Statutes ("NCGS") §105-349 the 
governing body of each county shall appoint a tax collector to serve for a term to be 
determined by the appointing body and requires that the compensation and expense 
allowances of the tax collector be set by the governing body. 

Jennifer Pike was appointed as Tax Collector on November 7, 2017 for a four-year term.  
Ms. Pike meets all the statutory requirements as a person of character and integrity whose 
experience in business and service as Buncombe County Tax Collector make her well-
suited for reappointment. 

Recommended Motion & Requested Action: Reappoint Jennifer Pike as Tax Collector 
for a four-year term.  

County Manager’s comments and Recommendation: Recommends approval. 

Buncombe County Board of Commissioners 

Request for Board Action 

Meeting Date: 11/2/2021 




